
 

 

 IFB Notification of Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Invitation for Bid (IFB) Number 4485 for the Mississippi 
Department of Wildlife, Fisheries and Parks (MDWFP) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date:  December 12, 2022 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name:  LaTonya Kirkland 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8092 

Contact E-mail Address: latonya.kirkland@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) IFB Number 4485 for badge access and camera 
maintenance for the Mississippi Department of Wildlife, Fisheries and Parks (MDWFP), please be 
advised that no objections were received and pending successful contract negotiations, the award will 
be made to Johnson Controls Security Solutions through December 31, 2024, in an amount not to 
exceed $210,000.00. 
 
ITS and MDWFP thank you for your participation in the IFB process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 46870 

 


